
My husband and I attended your S.A.F.E. System information and we immediately realized the 

potential of the cylinders in cases of a medical emergency and put our names on the list for an 

installation at our home. 

 

Like most seniors, we keep our front door locked at all times.  Getting rid of the problem of 

worrying about entrance for First Responders allows you more time to concentrate on the 

important things that must be done. 

 

We both know without a doubt installing an S.A.F.E. System cylinder will be a smart move on 

our part in many ways. 

 

Yours truly, 

 

 

Margaret Young 

 

 

Residents of Village by the Arboretum 

 


